
The Town of Barrington is seeking bids for a new backhoe that is comparable to the John Deere 410 G, 

four wheeled drive we have now.  We are looking for a machine that is plumbed, has a quick disconnect 

front bucket, along with an extend a hoe, and thumb along with a digging bucket, a wrist a twist 

finishing bucket, full cab heater and an AM/FM radio.  Bid deadline will be Thursday May 18, 2017 by 

noon.  All bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope to the Town of Barrington P.O. Box 660 

Barrington NH 03825 or can be delivered to the Town Hall at 333 Calef Highway Barrington NH.  The 

board of selectmen reserve the right to accept or deny any or all bids.  Any questions please call Peter 

Cook at (603) 664-0166. 
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